
 

The Town of Peru, through its Board of Selectmen, has determined that it has a critical 

need to study and assess the existing conditions of its Town Hall/Community Center Building 

and to identify the current and future needs of Town Departments housed within the Town 

Hall/Community Center Building and to examine the feasibility of bringing the Peru Library 

into the Town owned structure.  To that end, the Board of Selectmen will be appointing a five 

member Building Committee to facilitate the completion of this comprehensive assessment and 

study.  

Once formed, the Committee will work with the Town Administrator and Selectboard to 

retain a professional firm that will complete the assessment and study to provide a 

comprehensive report including recommendations.  This report will be utilized as a basis for 

making informed decisions based upon a comprehensive evaluation of Town needs.  The 

Building Committee shall work as a liaison between the Board of Selectmen and the vendor 

chosen to complete the professional services. 

Residents with prior commercial construction and facilities management experience are 

encouraged to volunteer for this committee.  The Town of Peru is an Equal Opportunity 

Employer that recruits and hires qualified candidates without regard to race, religion, sex, 

sexual orientation, age, national origin, ancestry, citizenship, disability or veteran status. 

Minorities are encouraged to apply. 

To be considered for appointment to this volunteer committee, please submit a letter of 

interest to the Board of Selectmen through the office of the Town Administrator by the close of 

business April 1, 2024 using the email address listed below: 

townadmin@townofperuma.com 

or by U.S. Mail: Town Administrator Terry Walker 

Peru Town Hall  

3 East Main Road, Suite #100  

Peru, MA 01235 

 

 

 

 

 

Posted 3-7-2024.   

Town Clerk  

 

 Town Clerk  
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